BROKEN CABLE OR ELECTRICAL BOX LIDS?
WHO SHOULD YOU CALL?

Most owners have a cable and/or electrical box lid in their front yard.
Here is information on who to contact when you observe a broken lid:

FOR BROKEN CABLE BOX LIDS

Broken cable lids could be in different shapes/sizes (round or rectangular). Owners, contact your cable
provider for replacement of broken cable box lids. Customer service phone number will be located on
your most recent cable bill!

FOR BROKEN ELECTRIC BOX LIDS

Owners should contact TECO ELECTRIC AT (813) 223-0800 to report. An electric lid will say “ELECTRIC”
on the lid (as you can see on lid in person’s had in photo below). TECO wants to hear from owners (not
the HOA management company) when this occurs. TECO considers this a hazardous condition on YOUR
property; you will need to determine which phone option works best for this matter when calling TECO.




